
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 7, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

As the newly elected MPP for Brampton Centre, I would like to inform you that I am resigning 
from my role as City Councillor for Wards 7 and 8, effective 11:59 pm on June 8th, 2022. 

I have thoroughly enjoyed my tenure at the City of Brampton and feel grateful to have served 
the residents alongside such dedicated staff and Council. 

I wish you all the best and look forward to staying in touch.  

Kind thanks,  

 

Charmaine Williams    

 

 


